
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Our brand new Garden Social for 

older Hackney residents with learning 

disabilities kicked off this week with 

an exploration of the garden and a 

workshop on seed saving. The 

sessions will be running on Tuesdays 

from 10am until 2pm. 

 

The project is financed by Big Lottery 

Fund and coordinated by Hackney CVS, 

through the Connect Hackney Ageing 

Better programme which aims to improve 

the wellbeing of people aged over 50 by 

preventing loneliness and isolation. 

 

Please share with anyone you think might 

be interested in attending. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We were recently excited to learn that we 

were chosen for the Keep Britain Tidy 

Green Flag Award for the fifth year 

running and have once again been 

awarded Outstanding in the RHS It's Your 

Neighbourhood scheme.



 

 

The wonderful Antoinette will be 

returning on Thursday 13 December to 

run a festive wreath making workshop. 

The event will run from 5.45pm until 

7.45pm and during this time we will also 

be open for late night shopping.

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are running a new 6 month trial 

project consisting of volunteer placements 

in garden maintenance for people with 

mental ill health. Please share with people 

you think may be interested and ask them 

to get in touch to apply. 

 



 

 

We'll be at the De Beauvoir Christmas 

Fair on Saturday 1 December 11am – 

5pm with a stall full of our lovely produce 

and crafts.

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 


